Cape Cod National Seashore General Management Plan Implementation Advisory Committee (CCNS-GMP-IAC)

Minutes of Committee meeting on Thursday October 27, 2005 Provincetown Town Hall, Caucus Hall

Attending: John Thomas (chair), Kerry Adams (vice chair), Barbara Prato Alix Richie (alternate delegate CCNS Advisory Commission

Excused: Pat Patrick

Meeting called to order at 5:05 PM

The minutes of the September 22, 2005 meeting were approved as written.

The report by Robert Wolfe, ethnographer, on the Dune Shacks that was requisitioned by the Cape Cod National Seashore was discussed briefly. Committee members will try to attend the presentation on the report on 10/28 at the Cape Cod National Seashore Visitors Center.

The NPS Management Policy Draft revisions were discussed and the public will be encouraged to review them and discuss their concerns with the committee at the December 1 meeting. The comment period for the revisions ends on January 19, 2006.

Paul Tasha was elected as a new member of the committee.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:45PM.

Respectfully submitted Barbara Prato, secretary